

Worksheet2: Unit 8 Improving English Skills with Online Resources

Learning English from infographics



A: complete these sentences using the words from the list.

1. My brother is rubbing the bridge of his _____.
2. I _____ across the bridge on my way home every day.
3. The part of _____ that rests on your nose is called "bridge".
4. A bridge is used to keep the strings of a violin or _____ in position.

drive

guitar

glasses

nose



Back to Yesteryear with Dan Neramit

One of Thai people's childhood memories is of visiting a theme park called Dan Neramit. This theme park was always among the most popular destinations where parents, especially those living outside of Bangkok in other provinces, went with their children on holiday.

Also known as Magic Land, Dan Neramit was located near Central Lat Phrao Department Store on Phaholyothin Road in Bangkok. The theme park opened in 1976 and had been operating for 25 years until it was closed down in 2009 because the 25-year lease expired.



Dan Neramit imported 30 playthings, special machines and amusing activities from abroad. The machines include those that visitors can ride on such as roller coasters and Viking ships, which were popular among children and teenagers in that period.

Dan Neramit now has no more playthings and machines because they were moved or sold to another amusement park that is managed by the same owner. Only the Fairy tale castle remains at the entrance of the theme park, and the major areas of theme park has turned into go-kart tracks. But one thing is for sure, people will be missing Dan Neramit.

Author: Kraiwan S.
Source: aimphan.co.th

B: Answers the questions about the passage.

1. In what year did Dan Neramit open? _____
2. How many years had Dan Neramit opened? _____
3. In what year was Dan Neramit closed down? _____
4. Name some special machines that were at Dan Neramit. _____
5. What remains in front of the then theme park Dan Neramit? _____